
Important dates: 

Friday, Nov 18—

$.50  Jean Day                   

1:30 pm Dismissal     

Extended Care until 

5:45 pm                      

Uniform T shirt, Polo 

and Sweatshirt Orders 

Due 

Saturday, Nov 19—

UNO Chess               

Tournament           

https://

m.signupgenius.com/#!/

showSig-

nUp/4090d4aaaa72ca4fd0-

martyrs1 

Chess Club Fun Night  

7pm 

 

Monday, Nov 21— 

Meeting for Chess Club 

families to discuss    

Super nationals in the 

Parish Hall 7 pm  

 

Wednesday, Nov 23

– Sunday Nov 27—

Thanksgiving Break 

Namartyrs.org   +   402-476-7373   +   November 3, 2016 

Boys Basketball Schedule: 

Monday, Nov 21st at NAM:                                                                                                

5:45 pm St Joseph Maroon vs Gray 7                                                                              

6:45 pm St. Joseph White vs Burgun-

dy 7                                                                         

7:45 pm St Joseph vs NAM 8 

Tuesday, Nov 29 at St. Michael:     

5:45 pm St. Michael vs Gray 7 

At St. Joseph:  5:45 pm St. Jo-

seph Maroon vs Burgundy 7 

At St. Peter:  7:45 pm St. Peter 

Maroon vs NAM 8 

They still need help during the boys basketball games.  Please sign up at the link provided:  https://
m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/4090d4aaaa72ca4fd0-martyrs2 

Congratulations 

to:  Dan Vo, Sec-

ond Place and 

Mattie Kucera, 

Honorable Men-

tion for their 

American Water 

Works Associa-

tion posters. 

Well, this is our last newsletter before Thanksgiving.  It’s a time to be grateful for 

all that we have: our families, our Catholic Faith, our experiences and our 

school.  God has blessed us in so many ways.  If you are able to give to the food 

pantry, please do.  If you can give to the giving tree that the 5th graders put togeth-

er for their Confirmation service project, please do.  (Picture below right)  Fore-

front in my mind is the Calendar Lottery Fundraiser.  Our goal is to sell 1250, and 

we have only sold 420.  Please ask your family members to help make this a suc-

cess!  We are purchasing a new Math textbook series next year and we want to be 

able to get the new playground, but the money has to come from somewhere.  

Your help is appreciated.  In this season of thankfulness, let us be reflections of 

God’s love and generosity.     God bless, Sr. Janelle 
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Above:  Kindergarten’s Saints! 

Thank you for all 

your donations to 

the CSS food drive!  

All donations should 

be in by Friday, Nov 

18th!   

Cookie Bake Sale celebrating the end of the Year of Mercy

     

Date: Monday, November 21st after school (grades 4-8 will 
purchase by the small para room in the Jr. High wing and 
grades K-3 will purchase by Sister Janelle’s office) 

When: right after school 

Cost: $1 for a bag of 2 homemade cookies  

Proceeds will help improve the playground  

Thanks for helping us promote our first ever Cookie Bake Sale!!  Father 

Connor can’t wait to try some of the cookies and we hope you will too!!  

Student Council   

Please check the Lost 

and Found  before 

Thanksgiving Break!  All 

items not picked up will 

be donated to CSS. 

Honor Choir is next Tuesday, November 22nd. 
The concert starts at 7pm at Pius X. If you have 
any questions about this, please ask Ms. Fehr!  

THANK YOU! We are so grateful for the prayers, dona-
tions, and meals from our the North American Martyrs 
families.  Cletus is at home now and continuing thera-
py for the next months.  Your continued prayers and 
support are appreciated.  

-Cletus and Barb Benes Family 

Girls Basketball registrations              

due Nov 28!!! 

Scrip Challenge Continues through 

Dec 16th!  So far,  2A is in 1st place, 

4B is in 2nd place and 4A is in 3rd! 


